
Drs. Diding Suhandy and Slamet Widodo are staying our laboratory 

 

Drs. Didng Suhandy, Lampung University and Slamet Widodo, IPB, who 

graduated from our school two years ago, came to our laboratory on June 

21 and are now staying up to June 28 for the Kyoto University satellite 

office at IPB and for the SPIRITS, Kyoto University Project.  I expect we 

have more tight collaborations between Indonesian research institutes and 

our school.  Communicate with them for our future collaboration and for 

your own research projects. 

 


